
 

 

 

 

  

 

 

 

Monday 16th March 2020 

 

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

A reminder to parents/carers that if children or members of staff who have a new and persistent cough or a 

temperature of 37.8 or over, must self-isolate for a full 7 days. 

 

Should children start to exhibit these symptoms whilst in school, parents/carers will be contacted with a 

requirement to collect their child self-isolate for 7 days. 

 

Due to the updates and developments in regards to Covid-19, wherever possible, Norwood school will 

reduce the number of adults on site and restrict large-scale gatherings. 

 A decision has been made to carry out telephone consultations rather than meet face to face for 

SEND meetings.  If you have an appointment booked with Mrs Cockerill and school remains open, a 

telephone consultation will be carried out at the date and time of the originally booked meeting.  

The call will be to the first contact telephone number we hold on record for you. 

 Reception’s Mother’s Day event has been cancelled/postponed (depending upon how the events 

unfold). 

 The whole school performance, which was due to take place on Wednesday 1st April, has been 

cancelled.  We will celebrate the hard work of the children and adults within school in some way and 

endeavour to share this with you remotely/electronically. 

 AMVC have decided to postpone the football tournament, which was to take place on Wednesday 

18th March.  AMVC will try their best to schedule this for another time and we will communicate this 

to you in due course. 

 

We will update you with any other decisions we may have to make as a school and would like to highlight 

that the decisions that school make are based on advice from government and Public Health England and 

put the children and community at the forefront of our thinking and decision making process. 

 

Thank you for your continued support and understanding in unprecedented times. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 

 

 

 

Mrs D Reynolds 

Head Teacher 

Aim High Never Give Up Follow Your Dream Lead By Example 

Email: office@norwoodschool.co.uk  Telephone: 01733 574717 

Website: www.norwood-school.co.uk   
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